
 

 

Buzzy Bees 2 October Newsletter 

2023 

Dear Parents, 

The month of September was busy and filled with many new experiences. In Religion the 

children enjoyed learning about the many days of the Creation Story. They also took their first 

walking field trip to visit the seniors at Nazareth House. In Science, the children participated in 

sensory experiences by tasting 3 kinds of apples, eating apple pie, exploring fall leaves, and 

recording what they discovered. We ended September with a bang by finishing up our 

Geography unit on the U.S.A. with fireworks art and an imaginary trip through the U.S.A. Next 

month, Germany here we come! 

October will bring new lessons on farms, fire safety, pumpkins, Halloween, and the Day of the 

Dead. We will also be learning about the letters Ii, Ll, Tt, & Jj, and the numbers 1, 2, 3, & 4, 

along with new shapes and colors. Lastly, our Core Value of study will be Hospitality. 

Reminder, Parent-Teacher Conferences for the Buzzy Bees will begin on Monday, October 23 

and run through Thursday, October 26. 

Don’t forget, our school Halloween Carnival will be on Friday, October 27th! On the 31st the 

children may wear their Halloween costumes to school. Please remember, no masks and make 

sure your child can easily wear their costume throughout the whole day without extra 

assistance. 

Thank you parents for all of your help and contributions. It is truly appreciated! 

 

*Kindness Gotcha for the month of September: Thank you Ava for caring for a friend who fell. 

Many Blessings, 

Ms. Fitts 

 



 

Important Dates to Remember:  

10/6 Half Day; p/up 11:55; Fall Family Picnic; 12 p.m. 

10/9 School Holiday 

10/16 Nazareth House Field Trip 

10/20 No School for students/Staff Prof. Growth 

10/23-26 Buzzy Bees Parent-Teacher Conferences 

10/27 School Halloween Carnival: 5:30-8 p.m. 

10/31 Students wear Halloween costumes to school 


